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27th June 2023  

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 2 Trip to Stanwick Lakes on Thursday 20th July 2023 

 

As part of our topic on water, we will be undertaking a visit to Stanwick Lakes, where we will have the opportunity to 

do pond dipping and carry out scientific investigations into our findings.    

  

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and arriving back at school by 2:30pm on Thursday 20th July. 

 

The cost of the trip is £10, which includes the cost of the coach and the cost of the activity and Ranger. We would 
be grateful if you could make a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the trip. This can be paid online via our 
ParentPay portal.  Please do not bring cash or cheques to school as we are unable to accept payments in this 
way. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions then we will have no alternative but to cancel the 
trip. 
 

The children will not need to bring any extra money with them.  

  

Children must wear their school uniform on the day with comfortable shoes or trainers as we will be doing a lot of 

walking. 

  

Children will also need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag, which will be thrown away once they have eaten. 

Please do not include chocolate or fizzy drinks in your child’s packed lunch.  Kingswood Catering will provide a packed 

lunch if your child has a meal ordered for that day.  Please ensure that if a hot meal has already been ordered for this 

day it is cancelled or amended.  Orders must be made to Kingswood Catering by Wednesday 12th July.   

  

If your child is likely to suffer from travel sickness, could you please make sure they take any necessary medication 

before school. If they need any medication for the return journey, please discuss with your child’s teacher before the 

visit.  

  

Please click on the link to complete the trip consent form –  

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FENG9k37Yft5

PnYNwDs1YaaRUNzVPWTRMNjdYVE1OSklaVTM5UDFCNEs5Ry4u 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

The Year 2 Team  
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